
Dear Parents or Guardians, 
 
  
 I am so excited to get to know your children as my students for this year and 

can’t wait to start having fun in our classroom!  Before we can have fun and start 

learning we must discuss the rules of our classroom, which can also be called an 

acceptable use policy or AUP.  This AUP in our classroom is a list of rules for our 

class regarding their behavior in the classroom, their technology use, and their 

internet use.  It also discusses the consequences that go along with breaking any of 

the rules and how we will implement them.   

 

You have been given two forms for both you and your child regarding the 

acceptable use policy in our classroom, as well as, implementing one of your own at 

home.  It is very important that you go over these with your children before the 

school year starts, as we will be reviewing and discussing them as a class the first 

week of school.  It is beneficial for both of us if you choose to go over the template I 

have provided for you and set your own rules between you and your child.  This way 

they are aware that they are being held accountable for their choices at home and in 

the classroom.  I look forward to the first day of school and officially meeting your 

child! 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Lindsay Lewis 

 

 
 

 
 
   


